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Florida Department of Environmental Regulation
Sj Twin Towers Office Bldg. • 2600 Blair Scone Road • Tallaiiassec. Flcjrida 32399-2400

Bob .Maruncz, Governor D.ilc T'vachimann. jeerclarv John Shearer, .\s5i5ian1 Secrecary

March 2, 1990

Mr. Steve Backer 
Safety Kleen - Tallahassee 
3082 W. Tharpe Street 
Tallahassee, Florida 32303

RE; RCRA Facility Assessments (RFA) for Safety Kleen Facilities Located on
Tharpe Street and Entrepot Boulevard. EPA ID Numbers FLD 000 776 773 and
FLD 982 133'159.

Dear Mr. Backer;

This is to inform you that John E. Griffin and Donald Trussell, 
representatives of Department of Environmental Regulation, will be conducting 
a site visit on March 9, 1990. The trip has been coordinated with EPA, who 
may also send a representative. This site visit will be used to develop a 
Resource Conservation and Recovery Act (RCRA) Facility Assessment (RFA) 
pursuant to Section 3004(U) of the 1984 Hazardous and Solid Waste Amendments 
(HSWA) of RCRA.

The intent of the RFA is to develop a list of Solid Waste Management Units 
(S'WfiUs) which may exist at your facilities and to determine any additional 
data gathering which may be needed. This information will be used to evaluate 
the potential for releases of hazardous waste or hazardous constituents from 
any SWMUs which may exist at your facilities.

If you have any questions on this matter, please call John E. Griffin at 
904/488-0300.

Sincerely,

Satish Kastury 
Environmental Administrator 
Hazardous Waste Regulation

SK/JEG/do

cc; James Scarbrough, EPA/Region IV 
Bill Kel1enberger, DER/Pensacola


